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    Date: January 16, 2025 

 
 

 

Discontinuation of Streptococcus Pneumoniae Antigen testing. 
 
 

Effective immediately, all Trinity Health Laboratories- including MercyOne Des Moines Laboratory- have 

discontinued performing the laboratory test Urinary Ag S. pneumoniae. 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


